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Commonwealth Edison
% One First Nat.onal Plaza Chicago. Ilknoiss

F Address Reply to: Post Ofhee Box 767
Chicago, I!hnois 60690

July 30, 1979

hr. James G. Keppler, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
Inspection and Enforcement
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Jim:

Attached is a table showing the number of
technical graduates in the Tech Staffs at our various
stations, and the average yr=rs of service for those
people. This is information we have been following
since 1975, when we began +.o add significant numbers
of people to meet increasing regulatory requirement ,
as well as preparing to staff LaSalle, Braidwood, and
Byron Stations. Considering the signifie: ant increase
in graduates assigned to the station and considering
the number of people from the stations that have been
added to the Engineering Department, once again to meet
increasing regulatory requirements and workload, I
believe our efforts have paid off. Since our technical
graduate manning is virtually cceplete, we should make
significant progress in experience over the next several
years.

If you have any questions on the information,
please give me a call.

Sincerely,

N
Byro Lee, Jr.

Vice-President

cc: J. J. O'Connor gg
6 700019F. A. Palmer

C. Reed
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TECH STAFF-TECHNICAL GR*3UATESs .

.

QUAD CITIES,

Date No of Graduates Avg. Yts. Service

12-31-75 28 2.14
12-31-77 30 2.76
7-01-78 29 3.05
7-01-79 24 3.48

ZION

12-31-75 34 2.76
12-31-77 37 3.5
7-01-78 36 3.56
7-01-79 34 3.46

DRESDEN

12-31-75 36 3.58
12-31-77 37 3.3
7-01-78 36 3.01
7-01-79 36 3.25

LASALLE

12-31-75
12-31-77
7-01-78
7-01-79 32 3.65

BRaIDWOOD

12-31-75
12-31-77
7-01-78
7-01-79 32 4.17

BYRON

12-31-75
12-31-77
7-01-78
7-01-79 22 3.52

All Stations

12-31-75 98 2.88
12-31-77 104 3.22
7-01-78 101 3.22
7-01-79 180 3.59 v;,yq;);,.0
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